

## Minutes from June 2023 The Hoosier Beard Alliance

June 17th, 2 PM meeting called to order at Chicago's Pizza Mooresville IN

Members in attendance-7

---

Reading of minutes from May & approval.  
Treasurer Report-\$2,759.00 money on hand.

### Ongoing Business:

**2023 Bowling Tournament:** summary and discussed what needs finished to wrap up.  
A few more possible lane sponsors.  
Need registration station day of at the door.  
TVs are HDMI compatible for trivia slide show for Friday. Stacy / Angi figuring out scoring.  
Cori needs final info on color for pins.  
Stacy changing stickers to what due to clear ones and color of pins washing out design.  
Carrie working on lane sponsor signs, Stickers and patches.  
Banners need ordered and designed, Aaron will help.  
1 banner for presenting sponsor, 1 banner with Gutter Bumper sponsors.  
Stacy making raffle labels for ticket buckets and items.  
Cori will pick up another roll of 50/50 tickets. (Side note, Casey picked up some).  
Raffle sheets for raffle table, Stu ordering.  
Need people to sign up to work raffle, registration & 50/50. 1 shift Friday evening for raffle table.  
2 shifts Saturday: 12-2:30 and 2:30-5.  
All raffle & 50/50 will be drawn at 5. Must be present to win.  
Will need moneybags for each area (side note-Cori said since that alley may have some to borrow).  
Will need to get change beforehand.  
Chris checking with scorekeeper about day of registration.  
We believe shoes are included in registration. Need to double check.  
Prizes-discussed doing bowling balls for lowest scores and best theme. Wilsons will take care of.

**2023 Winter Weather Gear:** Discussed how to proceed due to ending of MVKY. Officers have spoken since & have decided to table until we can devote proper time to this event.

**Roadblock Date:** Set for 7/29, 6-12 CST/ 7-1 EST. Need as many volunteers as possible. Cori will update signs. Have vests from Mark. Stacy will work on new flyer to handout. Patmore's have aprons with pockets they acquired last year that we can use for money. Use funds towards service project for MM. Derrell working with MM on most needed projects, most likely exterior painting, may need to figure out transportation of ladders. This will be done the day of our August meeting-19th. Time will need to be determined.

**Merchandise:** Voted to use Circle logo on back and script logo on small right side of front. Club will cover expenses this year. Poll of colors closed, all sizes have been obtained and turned into Carrie. Cost is \$15 per shirt. Will have 17 to make.

### New Business:

**Chaplain Position:** Due to personal obligations, Cori has resigned as Chaplain. It was discussed that the club would prefer to have an Ambassador of Happiness and would like to appoint Angi Jones. Wayne contacted Angi and she agreed to accept the position.

**Possible Events for 2024:** Beard comp in coordination with new event in Jasper, Pirates on the Patoka. Need ideas how to kickoff this fall, comp would be next fall. Possible comp at PopCon next year-Mark presenting to owners of PopCon. All members present in favor of both events.

**Business Cards:** Laura interested in making business cards to hand out.

**Name Badges:** Noted seeing another club with magnetic name pins with club and member name on them. Need to research so we could all be uniform. Person was receptive to us stealing the idea. It's nice to know the person's name you are speaking with, without it being awkward cause you can't remember!

**Next Meeting:**  
**Before or After Bowling Tournament.**

Meeting Closed